
The Honorable Sara L. Ellis 
219 S. Dearborn 

Room 1486 
Chicago, IL 60604 

 
 

Judge Ellis typically hires law clerks for one-year terms, which may be extended for a second 
year, if mutually agreeable.  Applicants must have prior legal post-law school work experience 
and should highlight prior clerkship experience.  Applicants should possess strong academic 
credentials and substantial writing experience.  Applications must be submitted through OSCAR; 
email and paper applications will not be considered.  Interviews will be conducted in person.  
Please consult Judge Ellis’ OSCAR page for information about available clerkship positions and 
application deadlines.   
 


